
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

Monday January 10, 2022 

IEPA Loan Project Number L176047 that will include removal and replacement of 

approximately 125 lead service lines. Project 176048 that will include the replacement of 

approximately 7,000 linear feet of 8 inch water main trunklines from the Water Treatment Plant 

to the elevated storage tank. 

Mayor Holliday called the Public Hearing to order at 6:45 p.m. The City Clerk called Roll. 

Those present were Commissioners Stauder, Nash, and Mayor Holliday. Visitors present were 

City Clerk Hill, Attorney Chis Sherer, Roger Nuxoll and Andy Hanfland (Farnsworth) Ellen 

Christner (Free Press). Commissioner Durbin was absent. Commissioner Glenn entered the 

meeting at 6:51 and Gary Hulbert entered the meeting at 6:58 p.m. 

Roger Nuxoll from Farnsworth introduced the project explaining the scope of work that needs to 

been completed. Mr. Nuxoll stated that project number 1176047 will include removal and 

replacement of approximately 125 lead service lines as well as all appurtenances and any 

restoration to make the project complete and operational. Mr. Nuxoll then explained in detail 

project L176048, stating that this project will include the replacement of approximately 7,000 

linear feet of 8 inch diameter water main, this main is one of the main trucklines from the water 

treatment plant to the elevated storage tank. Mr. Nuxoll then asked the Council and public if they 

had any questions on this project. There was no questions from the public. Mr. Nuxoll stated that 

the project summary and the preliminary environmental impact determinations document will be 

posted and available for public inspection at Nokomis City Hall for required ten days at 6:51 

p-m. Mr. Nuxoll then asked if anyone had questions about the environmental impact 

determination letter. With no questions Commissioner Stauder made a motion to adjourn at 7:00 

P.M. Commissioner Glenn seconded the motion. Voting yes, Commissioners Stauder, Glenn, 

Nash, and Mayor Holliday. Nays none. The motion carried. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Rachel Hill 

Nokomis City Clerk


